
TOWN OF TRUCKEE STR AND NOISE ORDIANCE 
UPDATE
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING SEPTEMBER 25, 2020



TOWN OF TRUCKEE ACTIONS

• August 11, 2020 Town Council Meeting
Town Council directed staff to draft a short term rental ordinance to address community nuisance 

impacts and specific issues associated with short-term rentals, such as trash, occupancy limits, parking, 

and fire safety.

• Draft ordinance released for public comment August 27, 2020 with public comments due by September 8, 
2020 https://www.townoftruckee.com/government/town-manager/short-term-vacation-rental-ordinance-and-permit-program

• September 22, 2020 Town Council Meeting – First Reading
• After reviewing public comments, Town staff made several revisions to the draft ordinance

• October Town Council Meeting – Second Reading planned and action.

https://www.townoftruckee.com/government/town-manager/short-term-vacation-rental-ordinance-and-permit-program


TAHOE DONNER OUTREACH

• Communicated Town of Truckee public comment outreach to members
• August 28 board of directors meeting - GM update under Covenants update
• September 1 & 8 - Tuesday email blast 
• September 4 - Special email to members
• September 22 - Tuesday email blast


